
20th March 2023

Dear Parent/ Carers,

This Saturday 25th March the Church will celebrate the Feast of the Annunciation: the
Gospel story that is the inspiration for our school mission.

'Fiat Mihi'

Let it be with me. (Luke 1:38).

In celebration of our school patron's feast day, we will be spending time reflecting on Mary's
obedience to God's will each day through our collective worship.

In addition to this we would like to invite the children to come into school in their party
clothes this Friday 24th when we will celebrate as a school family with a party and a talent
show. Who will be the best dressed?

For the party, please could each child bring an item of party food to share this week. e.g
crisps,cartons of juice/cupcakes, biscuits etc.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely

Miss L. Bushell

Teacher
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